
Workforce Happiness Survey 

Dear Team, 

As a member of the Board of Directors, I value your feedback and insights regarding our 

workplace environment and culture. We are committed to fostering a positive and productive 

atmosphere, and your input is essential in shaping our initiatives. 

Please take a moment to complete the attached Workforce Happiness Survey. Your responses 

will be confidential and will help us identify areas for improvement and strengthen our 

workforce engagement. 

Thank you for your participation and for your dedication to our organization. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

Board Director 

[Organization Name] 


